Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

## Nominations to the Down Syndrome WA Board are NOW OPEN

The Down Syndrome WA Board of Directors invites nominations from members, their family and extended family to fill upcoming vacancies on the DSWA Board of Management. As there is opportunity for meetings to be held over Microsoft Teams, applications from members living regionally are also encouraged. This Board role is a rare opportunity to contribute strategically, at the highest levels to meaningful outcomes for people in Western Australia living with a diagnosis of Down Syndrome and their families. A professional background in education, medicine, small business management, human resource management or marketing would be highly regarded.

## Commitment

- Monthly Board meetings of up to 2 hour duration. Currently these are held on the second Monday of the month at 6.00pm.
- Meetings are held in person or over Microsoft Teams, decided by the Chair prior to the meeting.
- Occasional workshops or other events usually on a Saturday morning
- A clear understanding of the agenda and accompanying Board papers and documentation prior to the meeting and make meaningful contribution to the meetings

## **Process**

- Application must be made on the attached nomination form. These need to be signed by the nominator, seconder and the nominee.
- A submission statement supporting your interest in being on the board and the skills you would bring to the Board should be made in no more than 500 words. If you wish you may also include an up-to-date Resume.
- Applicants may be invited to an interview with members of the current Board of Directors
- Successful nominees will be put to the AGM to be voted by the members

Nominations close Monday 1 August 2022 at 4pm. Nomination may be emailed to the Chairperson Kathryn Salt via the CEO <a href="mailed-eoo@downsyndromewa.org.au">ceo@downsyndromewa.org.au</a> or mailed to Kathryn Salt, Chair, Down Syndrome WA, 32 Burton St Cannington WA 6107.

Confidential enquiries are welcomed by current Chairperson of the Board Kathryn Salt on 0411202636 or email kathrynsalt66@gmail.com

Kathryn Salt Chair - Down Syndrome WA

Subscribe	Past Issues		Translate ▼	RSS
-----------	-------------	--	-------------	-----

View this email in your browser







Copyright © 2022 Down Syndrome WA, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.